
From:                                 Ian Brewer
Sent:                                  22 Jul 2020 16:12:49 +0000
To:                                      Process Team
Cc:                                      PoundburyDepot-Supervisor
Subject:                             RE: Planning Consultation WD/D/20/001203 LAND ADJACENT PIDDLEHINTON 
ENTERPRISE PARK, CHURCH HILL, PIDDLEHINTON

Dear Planning Team,
 
I have discussed the application with Paula Clover, Paula explained that skips will be provided on site for 
waste disposal.   As a result, there is no need for Dorset Waste Services to conduct collections from the 
site, therefore all I would recommend is that the skips used should be closed skips to reduce incidents of 
littering.
 
Kind regards,
 
Ian Brewer
Operations (Dorchester & Bridport) & Commercial Services Manager
Dorset Council’s Waste Services
Direct line: 01305 224880
E-mail: ian.brewer@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk
 
Facebook.com/DorsetCouncilUK
Twitter.com/DorsetCouncilUK
Instagram.com/DorsetCouncilUK
 
To receive the latest news from Dorset Council by email, visit
dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/e-newsletter
 
 
 
From: planningteamd@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk [mailto:planningteamd@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 July 2020 10:01
To: Ian Brewer <I.Brewer@dorsetwastepartnership.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation WD/D/20/001203 LAND ADJACENT PIDDLEHINTON ENTERPRISE PARK, 
CHURCH HILL, PIDDLEHINTON
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